
 

 

 

Ref. No.141/ICMR2010 

Dear Ms. Zainab Akram 

I am pleased to inform you that the paper entitled “Impact of Poor Governance and Income Inequality on 

Poverty in Pakistan” submitted for International Conference on Management Research ICMR scheduled from 02-

04 December 2010 in Lahore, Pakistan has been accepted to be presented in the conference. 

Please send your final full paper, including an abstract of around 300 words, by November 15th, 2010. Length 

should not exceed 6,000 words or 15-20 single-spaced pages (including tables, figures, and references), paper A4, 

font Times new roman 12. Papers should be submitted in soft copy (by e-mail as an attachment) as well as on disc 

(Word 6 or a later version). The Conference Secretariat may contact you later for slight modifications if your paper 

format is not as per according to the “submission of paper guidelines” specified. For your paper to be included into 

the conference proceedings, your registration has to reach us no later than 15th November, 2010. If you or your 

institution will not able to meet this deadline for any reasons, please inform us the soonest possible. 

We are pleased to inform you that the following journals are linked with our conference: 

1. Journal for Global Business Advancement  (JGBA) 

ISSN (Online): 1746-9678  -  ISSN (Print): 1746-966X 

2. Journal for International Business and Entrepreneurship Development  (JIBED) 

ISSN (Online): 1747-6763  -  ISSN (Print): 1549-9324 

3. “International Journal of Economic Policy in Emerging Economies”  

(IJEPEE)  ISSN (Online): 1752-0460  -  ISSN (Print): 1752-0452 

The papers selected by our committee will be published in these journals. 

The conference organizer will make available, laptops and LCD for the presenters in addition to the normal overhead 

projectors. However, we do understand that some presenters may be more comfortable with their own equipments. 

As such, if you do not need any of the above equipments, please let us know during the registration reception. 

Please note that we will not mail the conference materials as all conference delegates are going to collect the 

conference materials during the registration reception.  

Once again Congratulations! We look forward to seeing you at the conference. If you require any further 

information, please contact Ms. Ayesha Zahid, Assistant Director Research at ayesha.zahid@superior.edu.pk or you 

can visit our website conference@superior.edu.pk  for latest updates on the conference. 

Best Regards, 

 

Dr. Sikandar Khan 

Pro Rector Research ,Superior University 

PS. This Acceptance Letter can be used to proceed Visa  
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